
it is so important for our 

center to remain accred-

ited, and what it means, 

please visit the link be-

low. 

http://families.naeyc.org/

accredited-article/value-

naeyc-accredited-

program 

A big thank you to 

ASUU teachers and 

staff!! 

As many of you know, 

ASUU Child Care under 

went NAEYC accredita-

tion last month.  This 

was an unsurmountable 

work for the entire staff, 

but especially for the 

teachers.  The staff 

worked for an entire 

year preparing Class-

room Portfolios which 

provide NAEYC with 

evidence that we meet 

over 400 detailed crite-

ria.  After working long 

hours shortly after the 

semester started, please 

join us in thanking the 

teachers for their hard 

work in maintaining 

these high standards and 

providing such great 

care.   

If you are interested in 

learning more about why 

Hey parents, donõt forget 

that Parent Night Out is 

March 5th from 6:30ð 10:00 

pm. This monthõs is located 

at ECEC. Go out and enjoy 

a date with your significant 

other while knowing your 

kids are in a safe fun envi-

ronment with our amazing 

staff! Pre-registration is 

required, email Sandy Ben-

net at sben-

net@sa.utah.edu to sign 

up. We look forward to 

seeing you there!  

 

 

Hats off to the Teachers!  

Parent Night Out 

M I C R O S F T 

DATES TO    

REMEMBER: 

¶ March 5th: Par-

ent Night Out.  

¶ March 14 -18thð 

Limited care dur-

ing Spring Break  

¶ March 25th: 3rd 

tuition payment 

due  
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Student Child Care Center 
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